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SECURITY ADVISORY  

 
 

Fresh inputs indicate heightened threat perception in respect of area around 
Punjab National Bank in Kabul. As also threat perception exist against Indians 
working on infrastructure projects and areas frequented by Indians.  

 
All Indians are advised to take utmost precautions while traveling in the area 

close to PNB, Kabul and also to and from the place of their work during the month of 
April, 2010. 
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